March 23, 2018

Miss Ce Wang, PhD
JiLin University
Xi’an Rd 5333#
Changchun 130062
CHINA

ADSA 2018 Annual Meeting Registration Completed on: March 22, 2018
Dear Miss Ce Wang, PhD,

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract, 73489--"Effects of polymerized whey protein
on goaty flavor and texture properties of goat milk yogurt in comparison with
&beta;-cyclodextrin" has been accepted for presentation at the 2018 ADSA Annual Meeting.

We wish to extend an invitation to you to travel to Knoxville, Tennessee in order to attend the
2018 ADSA Annual Meeting. The conference is scheduled to be held in Knoxville, Tennessee on
June 24-27, 2018.

We hope that you will take the opportunity to attend and hear scientific presentations covering a
wide variety of topics dealing with dairy science and animal agriculture. A great scientific
program is planned, in addition to social events for you to meet with fellow scientists who share
our common interests.

Regrettably, funding for individual travel and other expenses connected with the ADSA Annual
Meeting is the registrant's responsibility. You may retrieve registration, program, and housing
materials from the meeting website: https://www.adsa.org/2018/.

Again, we are very pleased that you will consider traveling to the 2018 ADSA Annual Meeting.
We look forward to seeing you in Knoxville!

Sincerely,

A e

Peter Studney
ADSA Executive Director

1800 S. Oak St., Suite 100 « Champaign, IL 61820
Phone: (217) 356-3182 « Fax: (217) 398-4119
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